
                            
 

Easter Egg Hunt 
 

There will be an Easter egg hunt and special goodies available after the 
10:30 service on Easter Sunday, April 21.  This event will be hosted by 
St. Thomas Children’s Ministry.   
 

Everyone is welcome to attend!! 
 

Things to know or do:  

Toddlers to children aged 5 years will hunt in the  
         courtyard. 

Children ages 6 -11 will hunt in the Grove.   

Each family should bring at least 10 eggs per child, filled 
         with age appropriate edible or nonedible items 

Each child should bring a basket or bag to 
        use in the hunt. 

Don’t worry we’ll have extras for anyone who forgets! 
 

                            


